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BRINGING THE MESSAGE TODAY                                           PASTOR JONATHAN WATSON                              
MARY JO BRYAN                                                                                           WORSHIP LEADER                            
SAM SUDDARTH                                                                                                  SONG LEADER                                                     
PIANIST-MELANIE STAUDT                                                             DIANA STOUT- ORGANIST                                                                                                                                                                                         
SVETA YATSKAYA                                                                                      MINISTER OF MUSIC 
JANUARY 1, 2012                                                                                                 COLOR: WHITE 
 
Our purpose is to glorify God the Father, Son, and Holy Spirit, by sharing Jesus, as Savior and 
Lord, and helping people trust Him through WORSHIP, CHRISTIAN EDUCATION, OUTREACH, 
FELLOWSHIP, and SERVICE TO OTHERS.  

                                                            Happy New Year 
ORDER OF THE SERVCE            Holy Communion Sunday             January 1, 2012 
                                                    

GATHERING IN JESUS NAME                              
PRELUDE:                                                                                                                                                                                    “New Year”“New Year”“New Year”“New Year”                                                                                                                                                                                                                                Video 
                                      
                                          WELCOME VISITORS & GREETINGS 
ANNOUNCEMENTS:       (See Bulletin Inserts) & Ritual of Registration.  
Please sign the attendance register and pass it to other people in the pew with you.        
 

SHARING COMMON CONCERNS 
WE PAUSE FOR A MOMENT OF SILENT PRAYER, PREPARING OUR HEARTS FOR 
WORSHIPING GOD.  Use this time to make yourself available to God and His Word. 
 
LIGHTING OF THE CANDLES - Welcoming Jesus, The Light Of The World. 
 
PRAYER/PRAISE REQUESTS - Write on pew card and place in offering plate to be put in the bulletin. 
*PRAYER OF PRAISE AND ADORATION 
*THE LORD’S PRAYER (IN UNISON) 
 

OFFERING PRAISE TO GOD                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                
*CALL TO WORSHIP: (Isaiah 61, Isaiah 62) 
Leader: Come into God’s presence as a gift to God’s world. 
People: We rejoice and celebrate, for God has clothed us in garments of salvation. 
Leader: Do not keep silent, but sing with joy. 
People: We shout with praise, for God has covered us in robes of righteousness. 
Leader: Let God’s glory shine in your praise and prayer. 
People: We will shine with the light of Christmas love! 
 
HYMN:                                 ““““As with Gladness Men of Old”As with Gladness Men of Old”As with Gladness Men of Old”As with Gladness Men of Old”                                                                                                                                                No. 163 
    
THE APOSTLES CREED (IN UNISON)                                                          No.716 & On Screen 
GLORIA PATRI (IN UNISON)                                                                        No. 622 & On Screen 
 

 

Call to Confession: God, we come as your children trusting in your grace. As we come 
into your house, may we present ourselves as a living gift to you and to the needs of 
your world. May our growth in your grace, strengthen our ministry as your disciples.  
Let us shine forth as a beacon of hope for all the world to see.  
 
Prayer of Confession: (In Silence) Loving Father, forgive us when we forget the gifts 
of Christmas. Break down the walls we build that prevent your light from shining forth. 
Birth in us once again the presence of the Christ-child, that we may be your children of 
grace and love. Grow in us with the power of your Holy Spirit, that we may become 
strong and wise, resting in your favor and trusting in your grace.  
In Christ’s name, we pray. Amen 
 
Words of Assurance: You are no longer slaves, but children of God, adopted as the 
children of God’s very heart, heirs of God’s grace, given in Christ Jesus. Rejoice and 
give thanks! We are forgiven and made whole in this greatest gift of all! 
                 

EXPRESSING THANKS TO GOD 
 
OFFERTORY SENTENCE: (Psalm 116:12-14) “What shall I return to the LORD for all his 
bounty to me? I will lift up the cup of salvation and call on the name of the LORD, I will pay 
my vows to the LORD in the presence of all his people.” 

 
OFFERTORY MUSIC:                          “We Three Kings”“We Three Kings”“We Three Kings”“We Three Kings”                 
*THE DOXOLOGY (No. 625) and PRESENTATION OF OUR TITHES AND OFFERING   
 

COMMUNION MUSIC:               “Let All Mortal Flesh Keep Silence”“Let All Mortal Flesh Keep Silence”“Let All Mortal Flesh Keep Silence”“Let All Mortal Flesh Keep Silence”    
  

THE SACRAMENT OF THE LORD’S SUPPER 
 

HEARING GOD’S WORD 
 

SCRIPTURE LESSON::::                                                                                                    Isaiah 40:28Isaiah 40:28Isaiah 40:28Isaiah 40:28----31313131                                                                                                                                                                                                                            NASV 
 
MESSAGE:                                        “Wait for the Lord”“Wait for the Lord”“Wait for the Lord”“Wait for the Lord”    
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    Pastor Jonathan Watson           
*INVITATION HYMN:                   ““““Have Thine Own Way, Lord”Have Thine Own Way, Lord”Have Thine Own Way, Lord”Have Thine Own Way, Lord”    
    

WE GO FORTH SERVING GOD 
 

*BENEDICTION – (Blessing) 
*TAKING THE LIGHT INTO THE WORLD   
*PASSING THE BLESSING 
*POSTLUDE:                                                                                                                                        “March of the Kings“March of the Kings“March of the Kings“March of the Kings””””    
    
*PLEASE STAND WHERE THIS MARK APPEARS, IF ABLE. We have childcare available for Infants 
up to age 4 during the service. Nursery Attendant- Ms. Jo Proctor         

https://www.cmd2pdf.com


                                            

Our Prayer List:  We leave names on for four weeks at a time.  If a name has been removed 
and you wish to add them back on, please feel free to contact the office or fill out a pew card and 

place it in the offering plate. *Please remember to write your prayer request on a card 
and place it in the offering plate.*                                                                                                                     

                                                                                                                                                                                       
Long term prayer list: 
Chris Lyle- (Iraq) 
Claire McCandlish 
(Granddaughter of Donna 
McCandlish Callison) 
Margie Seeman 
Jackie-(Salvation)  
Kim Nixon (Radiation) 
Debbie Hatfield (Maniers) 
Doc McArthur 
Phillip Sugg 
Lori Farnsworth &  
Mitchell Clemons  
(Sister & Nephew of 
Theresa Bell) 
Sharon Zieman 
Janice Simpson- (Cancer) 
Emily Bartlett  
(Thyroid cancer) 
Brody Laanisto & Family 
Dolly Janado  
(Terminal cancer) 
Teresa Honeycutt (Cancer) 
Scott Thomas-MS 
Andrea Barns 
Lois Allemore- (Lung 
Cancer) Cancer has also 
spread to Brain & Bones. 
Tammy Boyles 
Taylor Boyles 
Robert Boyles 
Jimmy Jones- 
Failing Health 
Darlene Ervin- 
Cancer Again 
Kathy Chance 
Dale Wachter 
Anne 

Vicki Davis 
Michelle Bottoms 
Bill Bradley-  
(For his sight- Peggy 
Donegan’s Dad) 
 
12/4 
The Family of Ethel Crook 
(Mike Bryan’s Aunt) 
The Family of John Risher 
(Friend and Co-Worker of 
Amy Murphy that passed) 
 
12/11 
Ralph Hofer-Cancer 
Jim Hudson-Cancer 
Audrey & Austin Chase-
Peace & Comfort, 1st 
Christmas without father. 
Patrica Sizemore-  
(Sister of Mary Ann Baugh) 
Morgan Chaffin- 
(Diane Riggs’ Niece) 
Kay Johnston-Cancer 
(Friend of Rowena 
Stokowski) 
Mike Peterson-Neighbor of 
Moses family, Struck by car, 
broken legs. 
Marie Williams Batey 
Praise-Carol Simpson came 
home, Doing Great 
 
12/18 
Neil Scott- 
(Friend of Mike & Mary Jo 
Bryan) 
Susan Heeney- 

Unknown Illness-(Friend of 
Theresa Bell) 
Becky Wheeler-
Concussion-Mother of 
Stacey Moses (MDO 
Teacher)  
Nell- 
Suffering with Colon Cancer 
Gail Litfin-Tumor in Heart 
(Aunt of Cindy Seeman) 
Carrie Cambron Geyer- 
Prayers-(Daughter of Carol 
Simpson) 
Casey Hanrahan 
Gayle Sgarlata 
Clinton Milliken 
Chuck & Angela’s 
Marriage- Prayers for 
forgiveness, peace & 
serenity. 
The Family of Cloy Hall 
(Pete Francescon Brother 
In-Law Father -Passed 
away) Prayers for the family 
The Family of Michael 
Arnsperger  
(Joyce Allemore nephew 
Passed away) Prayers for 
the family. 
Our Sunday School 
Children’s Class- 
Teacher needed 
 
 
                  
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

 

 

 

 

 

Isaiah 40:28-31 
28 

Do you not know? Have you not heard?  

The Everlasting God, the LORD, the Creator of the ends of the earth  

Does not become weary or tired.  

His understanding is inscrutable.  
29

 He gives strength to the weary,  

And to him who lacks might He increases power.  
30

 Though youths grow weary and tired,  

And vigorous young men stumble badly,  
31

 Yet those who wait for the LORD  

Will gain new strength;  

They will mount up with wings like eagles,  

They will run and not get tired,  

They will walk and not become weary. 

 

                                                                                                      
HAPPY NEW YEAR 

Week of January 1, 2012 
  TODAY                          9:00am     Worship-Holy Communion 
                                          10:15am     Sunday School 
                                          11:15am     Contemporary Worship Service  
                                                              Worship Leader: Sveta Yatskaya  
 MONDAY                       1:00pm     Quilting Group 
                                            6:00pm     Aerobics 
TUESDAY                       5:15pm     Choir- Hand Bell Practice                                        
                                            6:30pm     Band Practice 
WEDNESDAY                  No Wednesday Activities              
THURSDAY                     7:30am     Men at Prayer 
                                             9:00am     MDO  
                                             6:00pm     Aerobics 
                                             7:00pm     Choir Practice 
FRIDAY                              No Friday Activities 
NEXT SUNDAY                9:00am     Worship-Ordination & Installation of   
                                                                New Elected Elders                                                     
                                             10:15am   Sunday School 
                                             11:15am   Contemporary Worship Service 
                                                               Worship Leader: Ted Hatfield 
                                               4:30pm   Elders meet at Church to go to Dinner 
                                               6:00pm   Session Meeting     
 



 

 
SUNSHINE COMMITTEE 

The Sunshine Committee Needs volunteers to help with the food, if you can help in 
anyway please contact Louise Russell. Also we are looking for a new Chairperson for 

this committee, please see Louise if you are interested.  
Thank you. 

 
 

SUNDAY SCHOOL TEACHER NEEDED 
The Christian Education committee is looking for a Sunday School Teacher for  

Grades 3rd - 5th,  Beginning in January.   
If you are interested and feel God’s call to share His Word and His love  

with the children, please contact Julie Bomar or any member of the CE committee. 
 Thank You. 

 
 

                                                                          
HAPPY JANUARY BIRTHDAYS TO: 

Matthew Pfahl on the 3rd; P.J. Francescon on the 4th; Carole Guin on the 5th; 

Louise Russell on the 6th; Michael Turko on the 7th. 

 

                                                                             
HAPPY JANUARY ANNIVERSARY TO: 

LD & Theresa Bell on the 3rd; Dave & Jo England on the 6th. 

 

                                               ATTENDANCE 
Last Sunday Attendance:                       Sunday School Attendance: 

9:00 am Morning Worship- 70                  10:15am- No Sunday School 

11:15 am Contemporary Worship-  

        

 

Duty Elder 

                                  Duty Elder for this week:  John Rippy 

                                  Duty Elder for next week: Steve Allemore 

 

 

                                                        

 

UPCOMING/ONGOING EVENTS FOR JENKINS YOUTH 

Summer Mission Trip 2012 
This summer we are going to Charleston, SC for our Columbia Presbytery 

Mission trip on July 22-27th. This is for students in grades 9-12. The initial cost is $262 but the 
price WILL go up a little after travel and fun day expenses are figured. 

If you are interested in going let me know. I need a $50 Non-Refundable deposit ASAP! 
**************************************************************************************************** 
 

Ordination & Installation Of Our New Elected Elders 
During Next Sunday Service January 8, 2012 ,we will have the Ordination & Installation 

of our New Elected Elders, Allan Stout, Kathy Duncan & Shelia Geary.  
 

GIFT TO THE KING OFFERING 
* The Gift To The King Offering will be taken up Next Sunday January 8, 2012. 
Look for the insert in next week bulletin. The prayer is that our gifts will go to start 
churches in countries outside of the USA where missionaries are now working.  

Please pray about what you can give to help this very important Ministry.* 
                                                                 
 

ROCK CITY MINISTRY INFORMATION:  
We are verifying the Ministry positions for the 2nd semester of Rock City. For all of you 

that accepted the call last semester, be sure and Verify your position for the new 
semester.  

We also need a few folks who are willing to spend about 30 minutes either setting up the 
gym OR cleaning up after dinner. 

If you can spare a short period of time to assist with our Wednesday Night Ministry, 
please check the list to sign up. 

Thanks for your help! Your ministry will make all the difference. 
 

WHAT KIND OF SHAPE IS YOUR TEMPLE IN? 
There's a request for a New Beginner's exercise class for women. 

Place/day/time to be determined, if there are 4 or more participants. If your temple needs a little 
(or a lot ...) of fitness work, see Sonya Haywood for more information. 

 

                                                        
Please remember to check your FAMILY MAILBOX for any Cards you may have. 

 

CHRISTIMAS BAZAAR       
Just a reminder, when you are going through your Christmas items this year and you find items 

you no longer need or want, We have a place for them. 
A container will be set up in the gym for items you would like to donate for next year’s Bazaar. 

Thank you from the Christmas Bazaar Committee.                                        

https://www.cmd2pdf.com
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THE JENKINS JOURNEY 

What is our ministry??? 

Our praise band sings a song, “All Year Long Song”. I hear a question in this song: Why not do the things we do at 

Christmas all the time???? Heal the hurt and keep the hungry fed! 

What can I do to bring about the answer to my question?? I can find the ministry that God has prepared for me. There are 

people in our church who are stepping out. We have a new Sunday visitation starting, focusing on our shut-ins. The praise 

band will be ministering at the rescue mission. Patrick and our youth will have a coffee house for teens and college age. Our 

outreach committee will have several projects to help others this year. 

Can we do more? I think we can, no, I know we can. Maybe God has been calling you to a ministry. We have more people 

in need since the economy has turned. What can we do?  

We have needs for the ministries we already do. Help with Rock City, teach Sunday School, lead a children’s worship. We 

have committees that already do a lot of work, but so much more can be done if we all work together. Maybe God has given 

you a special gift that you can use to make God’s ministry at Jenkins Church more effective. Some church leaders say that 

20% of church members do 80% of the work. I think we are better than that at Jenkins, and can do better still!!!  

You might think that you have so little to give, but little becomes much when you place it in God’s hands. I went several 

times to help in Pensacola, FL. after hurricane Ivan. There were 49,000 roofs damaged by Ivan. Our groups helped replace 

or repair 30-40 of these roofs. In the grand scheme we did not do much, but if you ask the individuals that we helped, they 

would call it miraculous.  

A story is told of a man who went down to a beach after such a storm. Washed up on the beach were thousands of star fish. 

One lonely man was throwing them back one by one. The man told this lonely man that he wasn’t doing much good. He 

replied as he threw another star fish back in the water, “well I saved that one”!! 

Maybe in our lifetime we can only save one, there is rejoicing in Heaven when each one is saved! What is you ministry?? 

God has a job for each of us, we may be the only one with the gifts God has given for that particular job, answer His call 

today, there is work to do!!! 

Clerk of your Session, Sam Suddarth   

https://www.cmd2pdf.com


OUTREACH NEWS:  Thanks to everyone who donated to our Holiday Program!  We assisted 30 families with 
a variety of items including food, toys, school supplies, paper goods, hygiene items, Christmas decorations, 
etc.  We appreciate your kindness in making Christmas a little brighter for the kids and their loved ones. 
  
SECOND SEMESTER OF ROCK CITY BEGINS IN JANUARY: Look for the start date and more info in the 
bulletin soon! Make plans to come for the new semester as we seek to grow spiritually, and glorify God in our 
Wednesday night ministry. If you missed the fun and fellowship of last semester, we'd be happy to have you 
join us for this one!  We are updating the volunteer list, so be sure and verify your volunteer position for the 
new semester. We also need folks willing to spend about 30 minutes to either set-up the gym OR clean-up the 
kitchen after dinner. Please check the current volunteer list for up-to-date openings. 
 
WHAT KIND OF SHAPE IS YOUR TEMPLE IN??  There is a request for a new beginner's exercise class for 
women. Place/day/time to be determined if there are 4 or more participants.  If your temple needs a little (or a 
lot of...) fitness work, see Sonya Haywood for more information. 

 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the Mother's Day Out Program, please call 
Tracy Boucher at home: 776-4057 or cell: 498-4489. Thank you! 
 
 

UPCOMING/ONGOING EVENTS FOR JENKINS YOUTH 
 

Hey everyone! 

The holidays are coming to an end and January is upon us. The month of January is very busy for me. I have a two week 
intensive class in Memphis from the 3rd – 13th and then I have a mission trip to Colombia South America during the second 
part of the month. If you need anything from me, please feel free to call me or email and I will try to get back to you. After my 
two week class I will be completely done with school. I am very excited to be around more in February and to start another 
great year of youth ministry.  
Blessings, Patrick 

 
Prayer list 
Jim Hudson-Cancer; Audrey & Austin Chase-Peace & Comfort, 1st Christmas without father ; Patrica Sizemore-(Sister of 
Mary Ann Baugh); Morgan Chaffin-(Diane Riggs’ Niece); Kay Johnston-Cancer(Friend of Rowena Stokowski); Mike 
Peterson-Neighbor of Moses family, struck by car, broken legs; Marie Williams Batey; Casey Hanrahan 
Praise-Carol Simpson came home, doing Great; Crystal Crick-Health; Gayle Sgarlata; Clinton Milliken 
Chuck & Angela’s Marriage- Prayers for forgiveness, peace & serenity. 
 
MARK YOUR CALENDARS!  
 
RETIREES’ OUTING - 2nd Wednesday – Meet at Jenkins at 11:00 a.m. Contact 776- 5450 if you have any questions!     
Everyone is always welcome to attend!                                                                                                                                
MEN’S FELLOWSHIP BREAKFAST: 3rd Saturday at 7:00 a.m. All men in the congregation and community are always 
welcome. 

 

HAPPY  JANUARY ANNIVERSARIES TO:  LD and Theresa Bell on the 3rd; Dave and Jo England on the 6th, Bill and 
Debbi Martin on the 9th; Ronnie and Sherry Windrow on the 25th; Larry and Sharon Gardner on the 30th. 

 

HAPPY JANUARY BIRTHDAYS TO:  P.J. Francescon on the 4th; Carole Guin on the 5th; Louise Russell on the 6th; 
Michael Turko on the 7th; Angie Shafer & Lisa Rippy on the 10th; Larry Guin on the 11th; Zachary Miller (grandson of Carol Simpson) on the 14th; 

Fran Leeper, Debbi Martin, & Emilia Yatsky on the 17th; Jaime Groce & Paul Campbell on the 18th; Leah Watson on the 19th, Sherry Windrow on 

the 20th; L D Bell on the 22nd; Jake Fuqua & Elizabeth Guin on the 23rd; Alex Boydston on the 24th, Michael Haywood & Nathanael Lindsey on the 

28th, Amy Bowers Bryan on the 29th. 



 

THE JENKINS QUILTING CLUB  During the month of December, the quilting room was as 

busy as Santa’s workshop. We had an assembly line going, measuring, cutting, pinning, 

sewing, pressing, and counting. We have a really good start on our new quilt. Please join 

us on Mondays, 1:00 P.M. ‘til 3:00 p.m. in the Christian Education building across the hall 

from the MDO Nursery. 

 

 

 Music Ministry Notes  

“Thank you to all who participated in Christmas Cantata “O Come, Let Us Adore Him” and other Christmas services this year. Thank 

you for your commitment and desire to serve God through this ministry during this special season. Many thanks to our choir members. 

They worked hard not only on learning the songs but wrote a part of the script for the Cantata. There they shared their views on the 

meaning of Christmas and Jesus’ coming to this world as a baby.  A song “This Day,” written by Becky Morford and Ted Hatfield fit 

perfectly into the theme of the service and truly became a blessing to us all. What a privilege it was for our church to be the first ones to 

hear the song! Everybody agrees that hand bells choir added so much to the whole atmosphere of the worship service as well. We 

hope to hear them more often this year! If you would like to join them, please, contact David Day. Thank you, praise band and our 

pianist Melanie and organist Diana, for giving hours and hours to practice and blessing our church weekly with your music. Many 

thanks to Dave Turko for running the sound so faithfully every Sunday morning; and, of course, we all would be tangled in chords and 

lost among the sound equipment if Ted Hatfield did not take care of that part, too. May God bless you all and let your talents and 

spiritual gifts grow for His glory this coming year as well! And we would like to remind our church family again, that we always pray for 

you so God would give you His guidance and courage to hear and answer His calling to serve Him. We welcome and appreciate 

everybody who joins our church music team weather it is the choir, praise band, instrumentalists, or soloists. If you have a song or a 

hymn, a testimony or just your favorite psalm that God puts on your heart to share, we would love to hear your!  Attention: The choir 

moves their practice time to Thursdays, 7 pm. As always, we invite you to join us – no auditions, just show up! If you have a heart for 

God and simply love the music then we need you! Also, we all were so moved and inspired by the men’s trio “God Rest Ye Merry, 

Gentlemen” during the Christmas Cantata, that we would like to start a Men’s Ensemble this year. If you are a man and interested in 

singing in the men’s choir, let us know. We haven’t decided on the time of practice yet – look for the info in the church bulletin. If you 

have any questions, comments or suggestions concerning the music ministry at Jenkins CPC, contact me, Sveta Yatskaya, at 

yatskaya@comcast.net or (615)427-5931.                                                                                                                                          

 

Please, pray that the Holy Spirit guides us and works through each one of us! There are new opportunities opening this year to serve 

Him, we need His wisdom, strength, and protection. Thank you and God bless you!                                                                                                        

New MEDIA MINISTRY  Help! We need helpers for making Power Point Presentations (for the worship services).We need talented 

people to shoot pictures and videos and to make movies – sermon illustrations, inspirational videos for church, etc. We need creative 

people with great ideas for our projects, and we need people who are not afraid to be in the movies! If you are interested in helping us, 

please, contact Ted Hatfield or Sveta Yatskaya. 

 
COFFEE HOUSE – January 28, 2012, Saturday @ 5 pm 
Worship time with guest youth praise band. Different brands of coffee and tea served. Open mike. Discussion time. 
For more information, check the churches website under “News & Events” or contact either Sveta Yatskaya or Pastor Jonathan. 
All kind of help (prayer support, setting up the gym, serving, baking, brewing coffee, cleaning, etc.) is greatly appreciated! 
The purpose of the event is to create a comfortable environment within the church for constructive discussions concerning the 
Christianity, and to bring more young people to Christ. 
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   JANUARY  2012 

~~ Traditional ~WORSHIP SERVICE~~ 9:00 A.M.                                                                                                                                                                  

~~SUNDAY SCHOOL~~ 10:15 A.M.                                                                                                                                                            

~~Contemporary ~WORSHIP SERVICE~~11:15am                                                                                                                                                                                                   

COMMUNION 1ST SUNDAY OF EACH MONTH                                                                                                                                                      

HOPE TO SEE YOU HERE!    

Phone (615) 776-2339                                                                                                                                                                                                       

Fax      (615) 776-3520                                                                                                                                                                             

www.jenkinscp.org 

 

 

   Committee Meetings at the call of Chairperson:                                                                Your Session Members:                                                                             
Christian Education, Building & Grounds                                     Class of 2012: Larry Gardner, Steve Allemore, Mike Bryan 
Evangelism & Mission Education Outreach                                  Class of 2013: Louise Russell, Karen Miles, Sherry Windrow 

A reminder to committee chairpersons:                                          Class of 2014: Sheila Geary, Allen Stout, Kathy Duncan 

Please call all members listed on your committee to let  
them know the date and time of your meeting                                     Session actions: A coffee house for youth and college age to begin on                    
                                                                                                                             the 4th Saturday evening of January. Pray about children’s                                                                                          
 Jenkins staff: Pastor Jonathan Watson                                                          church, Elder ordination and installation Jan. 8, 2012.               
  Youth Pastor Patrick Wilkerson                                            
  Minister of Music Sveta Yatsky                                           Things to pray about: Church Finances, Spiritual growth, Elder nominations      

Secretary Teresa Francescon                                                                                        Next Session Meeting:  Jan. 8, 2012                                                                                                  
MDO Director Tracy Boucher                                                                                                    
Asst. Treasurer Diane Riggs 

 

Attendance for December 

4 11 18 25   

 Sunday School 79 81 75           

Worship   9:00 
               11:30                                                          

124 
16 

121 
17 

162 
 

70        
 

  

 

Total Offerings  for December  (Needed Each Week:  $5,595.00) 
4 11 18 25                       

 $ 7,975.00  $ 3,312.50 $ 4,959.20            $ 3,785.00                                                                                                   
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